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TEACHER REGISTRATION 

666. Hon BARRY HOUSE to the Minister for Education and Training: 
Further to question 650 asked yesterday, Tuesday, 20 September, with reference to teacher registration, I ask - 

(1) When can final-year teaching students expect to receive their final academic transcript indicating 
whether they have completed their course; for example, will it be mid-November or December? 

(2) How much time will the Western Australian College of Teaching take to process each registration from 
the time an academic transcript is lodged? 

(3) Will the Department of Education and Training accept applications for teaching positions from final-
year teaching students prior to registration, and process them subject to registration being attained? 

Hon LJILJANNA RAVLICH replied: 
I thank the member for some notice of this question. 

(1) This depends on the individual university. 

(2) The Western Australian College of Teaching has advised that provided other aspects of the education 
are in order, it should take less than a week. 

(3) Yes. 
 


